
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 29, 2018 
 
Dear Friends in Unity, 
 
My heart is filled with gratitude for the love, caring, and compassion you have 
given to our Unity Church in Redding and me following the serious Northern 
California Carr Fire.  
 
As many of you know, my home burned down, one of 1100 homes destroyed in 
our community of 89,000 residents. In our congregation, four families lost their 
homes. Now that the first wave of shock has passed, we are seeing depression 
and PTSD. We have many therapeutic and healing circles taking place.  
 
I have often wondered how much faith I really have. This event taught me that 
I have plenty! I know with certainty that God is always present and available. I 
trust that as we each walk through the healing process, something great will 
have been birthed. 
 
With your prayers and financial gifts, we have had enough to help those in our 
congregation and to share with the greater community. Everyone has been 
blessed through your generosity. 
 
Being a part of the Unity movement is a foundation for my life. Relying on our 
principles, using the power of prayer, and being supported with friendship has 
sustained me. 
 
Thank each of you with deep love. 
 
Lovingly, 
Carolyn Warnemuende 
Spiritual Leader 
Unity Church in Redding, California 
www.unityinredding.org 

 

http://www.unityinredding.org/

